Chris O'Brien

L .

From: Kirk Pickell <kpickell58@gmait.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:13 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6257

Please don’t pass this bill and force more individuals and industries to leave the state. The state of Rhode Island can’t
afford to solve their financial problems through taxation.



